## COLLECTION OF CLOTHING AND OTHER ITEMS.

A few months before last Christmas we requested used and new clothing and other necessary items for children of the orphanage "Casa Hogar M Paulita" in Mexico.



MR. GLENNEN HOLDING "OUR" FIRST BOY.



THE GLENNES BROUGHT A FEW BICYCLES, TOO.

We received all kinds of good clothing both for children and adults. Many other things came in, such as a washing machine, lawnmowers, dishes, tools, and many more things, - too numerous to mention here.

We want to express our gratitude for your kindness and response. THANK YOU SO MUCH.

Publicly we also want to thank Mr. & Mrs. Ben Glennen who drove all the way to the east coast of Mexico - with their pick-up truck and horse trailer filled with boxes to deliver it all to the home. MANY THANKS.

IN THE PICTURES YOU CAN SEE
THAT THE GOODS WERE DELICATED.

THE CHILDREN WERE HAPPY AND EXCITED AS THE TRUCK DROVE IN THE GATE OF THE HOME.



LETTER RECEIVED FROM MEXICO. THEY AF THANKFUL FOR WHAT YOU SENT THEM

CASA HOGAR

JANUARY, 1975

Dear Friends,

All of us here at Casa Hogar want to express our thanks for the gifts you sent to us with the Glennens. It's a wonderful feeling to know that so many of you in the United States are willing to help our home.

We received everything you sent - - from clothes, towels, school supplies and games, to tools, machines and the rest to help us in our work. Not one box was opened when the Glennens crossed the border, and we know this was more than just a stroke of luck. These things are only possible through your prayers, and for those we are especially thankful.

This has been a wonderful beginning for the new year. We hope your new year will be equally happy and prosperous.

May the Lord bless each one of you.

Kinda K. Lilemen Clotilde Resendiz Alonso Quefina deligguez Creez. Beatig Morales Cordero Maria d'Morales Corrales 29 Cecila Hamana 2 Driggy Bu: Hermina Resendiz Alonzo Potricia Gonzáles Alarcon Clementina Espinoza Melo VIRgina ORTiez Pancho Belen Dena alina Neligous (mez. Elisa Romero Cruz hoso-Eluca frada almazin

Laura Rosa Romero Giuz

BI a n Pasandia allenso

Ma Luis a Rodrig es

Felipa Escapar Diringe

Felipa Escapar Diringe

Felipa Escapar Diringe

Rosa Ma Rangel B.

Rosa Ma Rangel B.

Rosa Ve Iia

Blanca

Laura Juenz Spreded.

As we are in progress of erecting a home for boys we need all kinds of clothing for boys from infants to six year olds. We also need all kinds of items such as bed sheets, pillow cases, blankets, towels, wash cloths etc.

We send out an SOS and request from all of you who read this that you become partners

with us in collecting these kind of items. You may call

or deliver your items to:

Phone - 962-8444 

Mr. & Mrs. BEN GLENNEN or Mr. & Mrs. TRYGVE D. JANSEN 911 Van Horn Avenue 6433 West 81st Street West Covina, CA. 91790 Los Angeles, CA. 90045 Phone - 670-0644

In the photo to the right is Mrs. Glennen sitting surrounded by happy girls holding gifts made and sent by Mrs. Teschke. The little one in front without hair is one of the recent girls admitted to the home. They are happy and satisfied. Thank you.

Let's continue the good work!



HERE YOU SEE THE CHILDREN HAPPILY ENGAGED IN UN+PACKING ALL THE BIG AND SMALL BOXES.

WE CAN CREATE HAPPINESS IF WE CARE.





layman action

P.O. Box 25040

for children, inc.

Los Angeles, Ca. 90025

TRYGVE D. JANSEN EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR